
Due to wetland impacts of less than 0.1 acre, a 404 Permit application is being prepared for this project.  The 

following note was added to the PUDSP Cover Sheet as a condition of approval: 

“No site grading will be allowed until all applicable wetland impact permits have been issued by the US Army 

Corps of Engineers.” 


